
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This packet includes 2 weeks of “work from home” assignments and is 

designed to serve as a review and extra practice of skills previously learned. 

However, please monitor your child as they complete the assignments, and feel 

free to help your child review any pages they find challenging.

The assignments in this packet are due by Friday, April 10, 2020. Please 

drop off your completed packet of assignments in the school office. 

Completing the assignments in this packet will count toward your child’s 

attendance.

Other learning ideas to do throughout the day:

● Addition and subtraction within 10 using snacks

○ Examples: “You have ___ grapes, and then you ate ___. How many are 

left?” “I gave you ___ crackers, and you asked for ___ more. How 

many do you have all together now?

● Find beginning and ending sounds of things around us. 
○ Example: “We are sitting at a table. What is the beginning/first sound of t-t-

table? What is the ending/final/last sound of tabl-l-l?”

● Sight word tic-tac-toe
○ Directions: Draw a tic-tac-toe board on a sheet of paper. Fill in each box with a 

unit 4 sight word. Have your child try to get three sight words in a row. They need 

to read the word correctly to be able to “x” or “o” it out. 

● Write CVC - consonant, vowel, consonant- words outside
○ Directions: Using chalk, water, or writing in the dirt, have your child sound out and 

write 3-letter CVC words.

■ Example words: cat, hat, box, fox, dog, log, mug, bed, bug, hug, red, fed, 

sun, run, fun, etc… 

● Draw and write
○ Using the writing paper provided, have your child draw a picture, and then write 

sentences about it. Have them write on their own first, then below you can write 

what they were trying to write. 

● Learning websites that can be found on the BWCS website. 

If you have any questions about the assignments in this packet, please feel free 

to email your child's teacher or call their personal cell phone number at the 

number listed below. Stay safe and remember to wash your hands often!

Thank you for your support during this crazy time!

Love, 

Your KINDERgarten teachers

Contact info: 

Mrs. Donna Schlarb – donna.schlarb@bwcs.k12.az.us- (520) 840-0128


